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Update Report on Environment Thematic CPP Group 
 
Notes from meeting of Thursday 17

th
 November 2011 

 
1. The autumn meeting of the Group viewed an excellent video presentation entitled 

“Argyll Voices on Climate Change”, prepared by members of Lochgilphead Joint 
Campus.  This inspiring short film was part of a Scottish Government sponsored 
public engagement strategy project, promoted through Young Scot, to investigate 
Scotland’s development as a low carbon economy and the implications for 
individuals, communities and business.  Despite technical difficulties with the 
presentation equipment, both representatives of the project, gave an enthusiastic and 
well received presentation that generated a large number of questions.  The Group 
commends the video to the Management Committee and recommends viewing via 

their ‘YouTube’ link at http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qlToMCt2l9U.   

A copy of their report was also made available: 

  

Report on Climate 
Change Project.docx

 
 
2. Proposed thematic content for new Community Plan/Single Outcome Agreement – 

outcomes and success measures – these remain under review by partners with a 
view to identifying further measurable outcomes. 

 
3. The Group received update reports on the Zero Waste Plan, Community Recycling 

Groups and the Japanese Knotweed Demonstration Programme.  Further partnership 
engagement with SEPA is expected on each of these. 

 
 
 
 
 


